
Representing: 

Self 

What do you want Ofcom to keep confidential? 

Keep name confidential 

Question 1: Are there any reasonable grounds why Ofcom should not grant 
the request to vary the five Wireless Telegraphy Third Generation Mobile 
Licences by increasing the permitted maximum in-band EIRP to 68dBm as 
soon as practicable? If so, please explain your reasoning for this: 

On health grounds. People who suffer from Electro sensitivity are suffering from the sea of 
microwaves in our towns. ES is recognized by the WHO and the telecoms industry cannot 
guarentee that their products are without health risks. Smoking has been banned in public 
places so that people can choose to risk their health. WHY should the telecoms ind and 
government make the choice to risk our health and severley dibilitate those suffereing from 
Electro sensitivity. In Sweden the government provide screening materials free, the health 
issues are real, I feel very strongly that OFCOM should put a stop to this and follow other 
countries footsteps in reducing the level of microwave radiation in our towns rather than 
increasing it.  

Question 2: Are there any reasonable grounds why Ofcom should not also 
apply the increased permitted maximum in-band EIRP to future 2 GHz 
MSS/CGC licences? If so, please explain your reasoning for this: 

All of the above health reasons.........my 4 year old daughter suffers from Electro sensitivity 
we have had to move to a school that doens't have a mast next door to it and one that doesn't 
have wi fi in side it. We have spent a large amount of money sheilding our house from the 
emissions from the nearby mast which intruded in our home and her bedroom......please do 
not let this continue.  
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